

Home Vehicle Regulations



Reminder

This platform is provided as is, without any kind of guarantee: there is no backup plan, no service level agreement, no technical support. If you share important documents here, please also ensure that you have backups.

The information provided on <https://wiki.unece.org/display/trans> and its sub-pages is distributed for information purposes only, it does not represent the official views of the United Nations or any of its official bodies or of the Secretary-General.

Recently uploaded documents

[EqOP-Workshop-01-09e - Svensson Carlsson Kullgren 2022-03-31.pdf](#)
yesterday at 4:30 PM • attached by [Torbjörn Andersson](#)
[TA-23-1v1 draft agenda TF TA session 23 on 25 April 2024.docx](#)
yesterday at 3:20 PM • attached by [Nicolas de Mahieu](#)
[TA-23-4 ETRTO dashboard for C1 Market Assessment status 2204204.pdf](#)
yesterday at 3:20 PM • attached by [Nicolas de Mahieu](#)
[TA-23-3 - ETRTO TF C1 mileage potential feasibility 20240425 final.pptx](#)
yesterday at 3:20 PM • attached by [Nicolas de Mahieu](#)
[TA-23-2-ETRTO C2 Tyres Vehicle Method Description 202404 final.pptx](#)
yesterday at 3:20 PM • attached by [Nicolas de Mahieu](#)
[TF-AVRS-13-05 GTR22 \(UK\).xlsx](#)
yesterday at 3:00 PM • attached by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[TF-AVRS-13-06 Table of GRPE regulations updated_v013.xlsx](#)
yesterday at 3:00 PM • attached by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[TF-AVRS-13-03-Rev.1 R115.00 \(OICA\).xlsx](#)
yesterday at 11:08 AM • attached by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[TF-AVRS-13-04-Rev.1 R143.00 \(OICA\).xlsx](#)
yesterday at 11:08 AM • attached by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[TF-AVRS-13-01-Rev.2 Meeting Agenda.docx](#)
yesterday at 11:02 AM • attached by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[FADS-15-01 \(Co-chairs\) Provisional Agenda of the 15th Meeting.docx](#)
yesterday at 10:42 AM • attached by [Romain Pessia](#)
[240423 SG5 010 ver6_wiki.pdf](#)
yesterday at 2:29 AM • attached by [Shoji Aoki](#)
[A-LCA-15-10e_Introduction of Korean NCAP..pdf](#)
yesterday at 12:03 AM • attached by [Nick Ichikawa](#)
[A-LCA-15-09r1e_About_Level_concept_KOR.pdf](#)
yesterday at 12:03 AM • attached by [Nick Ichikawa](#)
[A-LCA-15-11e_plugin-between SG6 and other SGs.pdf](#)
yesterday at 12:03 AM • attached by [Nick Ichikawa](#)
[LCA-018-02-Rev.1 \(ACEA\) CFF and Cut-off criteria advantages-disadvantages OICA 240315.pdf](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Shoji Aoki](#)
[PTI 35-01 Rev.02 Agenda.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Alejandro Checa](#)
[PTI 35-03 Revised PTI 34-04 Draft request document from IWG PTI to WP.29.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Alejandro Checa](#)
[TFCS-30-01 \(Secretary\) Provisional Agenda.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Jendrik Hogrefe](#)
[TF-AVRS-12-06-Rev.1 GTR24 \(OICA\).xlsx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[EPPR-64-01 Draft Agenda 64 EPPR IWG 10 July 2024.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Edwin Bastiaansen](#)
[EPPR-63-02 Draft Report 63 EPPR IWG 23 April 2024.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Edwin Bastiaansen](#)
[PTI 35-01 Agenda.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Alejandro Checa](#)
[PTI 35-02 Terms of Reference of the IWG PTI for 2024 to 2027.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Alejandro Checa](#)
[ADS-01-06.pdf](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [John Creamer](#)
[ADS-01-05.pdf](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [John Creamer](#)
[ADS-01-04.pdf](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [John Creamer](#)
[ADS-01-03.pdf](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [John Creamer](#)
[VMAD-SG3-34-03-rev.1 SG3 Proposal for Addendum to ID final - rev1.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Ryuzo Oshita](#)

Recently updated pages

[TF FADS 16th Session - 13 and 14 June 2024](#)
yesterday at 10:24 AM • updated by [Romain Pessia](#) • [view change](#)
[VMAD - 35th session](#)
yesterday at 9:08 AM • created by [Ryuzo Oshita](#)
[240424 SG5 meeting](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • created by [Shoji Aoki](#)
[EPPR 65th session](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Niels den Ouden](#) • [view change](#)
[EPPR 64th session](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • created by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[EPPR 63rd session](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Edwin Bastiaansen](#) • [view change](#)
[ADS 4th session](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • created by [John Creamer](#)
[ADS 3rd session](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • updated by [John Creamer](#) • [view change](#)
[ADS 2nd session](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • updated by [John Creamer](#) • [view change](#)
[EBSIG Workshop \(2 May\) - Introduction of Electrical Braking System](#)
19 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Sébastien Paternotte](#) • [view change](#)
[RD-ASEP for L-Cat - 03 Session Aachen](#)
19 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Alex Desplenter](#) • [view change](#)
[ACPE-08](#)
19 Apr, 2024 • created by [Olivier Fontaine](#)
[TF-AVRS 13th session](#)
18 Apr, 2024 • created by [Niels den Ouden](#)
[TF-AVRS Meeting 03](#)
17 Apr, 2024 • created by [Jan Boersma](#)
[4th meeting TF2 \(In person Workshop\)](#)
17 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Torbjörn Andersson](#) • [view change](#)
[EqOP IWG 7th session](#)
17 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Torbjörn Andersson](#) • [view change](#)
[2nd meeting TF1](#)
17 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Torbjörn Andersson](#) • [view change](#)
[CS/OTA 30th Session](#)
17 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Jendrik Hogrefe](#) • [view change](#)
[TF TA session 23](#)
15 Apr, 2024 • created by [Nicolas de Mahieu](#)
[Common documents of the WP.29 expert groups on regulatory fitness for ADS](#)
12 Apr, 2024 • created by [Romain Pessia](#)
[4th meeting/workshop TF3](#)
12 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Torbjörn Andersson](#) • [view change](#)
[EqOP IWG 6th session](#)
12 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Torbjörn Andersson](#) • [view change](#)
[24th meeting](#)
12 Apr, 2024 • created by [Masaaki Iwasaki](#)
[ADAS - 30th session](#)
11 Apr, 2024 • created by [Marc Van Impe](#)
[EPPR 61st Session](#)
09 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Edwin Bastiaansen](#) • [view change](#)
[23rd meeting](#)
09 Apr, 2024 • created by [Masaaki Iwasaki](#)
[IWG Worn Tyres session 57](#)
08 Apr, 2024 • updated by [Nicolas de Mahieu](#) • [view change](#)
[SG3-11th meeting](#)
05 Apr, 2024 • created by [Hwansoo Chong](#)
[IWG FVA 18th Meeting](#)
03 Apr, 2024 • created by [Ansgar Pott](#)
[SG6 - 14th meeting](#)
03 Apr, 2024 • created by [Banita Fidyova](#)

[SIGTP-03-26_\(Chair\)draft-justification_for R100-05.docx](#)
23 Apr, 2024 • attached by [Masaaki Iwasaki](#)